
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 June 26, 2001 

 

 

To the Honorable Common Council 

   Public Improvements Committee 

City of Milwaukee  

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

 Attached is File No. 940444, being a resolution to vacate the Southerly North -South alley in the 

block bounded by S. Austin St., S. Brisbane Ave., E. Deer Pl., in the 14th Aldermanic District. The 

original request was initiated by the City from recommendation from the City Engineer’s office, but since 

several of the neighbors opposed the vacation, no action has ever been taken. 

 

Since this vacation is no longer necessary, the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on 

June 25, 2001 recommended that the attached resolution be placed on file.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Julie A. Penman  

Executive Secretary  

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 

 

 

Attachment 

 

 

 

cc: Ald. Breier 


